
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 24, 2021  

 

Re: Stu Gilbert and 

       Superior Protection Services  

 

To whom it may concern; 

  

I am writing this letter to recommend Stu Gilbert for all of his knowledge and 

accomplishments. I have known Stu for almost 45 years and have enjoyed working 

with him on several projects, both large and small. 

  

Stu has a vast knowledge of the Fire Alarm industry and is often called upon to 

assist in many projects. I have personally seen the depth of Stu’s knowledge at 

work, and I truly cannot think of a better person to call upon for advice and 

guidance. In addition, his vast understanding and ability to interpret the 

International Building Code and Fire Department regulations relating to individual 

site applications is second to none. 

  

Please feel free to contact me at any time should you need to discuss Stu’s 

background and ability. 

  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wayne M Wahrsager 
Wayne Wahrsager 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
        
 
           
 


